
 
 

 

August 23, 2018 

 

Hasbrouck Heights Board of Education  

379 Boulevard  

Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604  

 

To Whom This May Concern,  

Thank you for allowing TruGreen LP to provide pest management services this year at your schools. We have 

endeavored to supply a service that helps protect the students, staff and property from pests and unsafe conditions by 

utilizing Integrated Pest Management strategies.  

As part of the New Jersey Integrated Pest Management Act (C.13:1F-24), annual notification of pesticides used 

within the past 12 months on school property must be distributed to parents, guardians and all school employees. 

During the period beginning April 1, 2018 to the present, the following materials were applied at the Hasbrouck 

Heights Schools: 

 

LIST: Material:  

 

EPA Registration #:  

 

 

19-0-5 with Barricade   100-1456-82757 

19-0-5 with Dimension 2EW   62719-542 

Merit 2L     432-1312 

TruPower 3     228-551 

Razor Pro     228-366 

 
 In compliance with the Integrated Pest Management Act we have utilized when necessary products (low impact) for 

all pest complaints. The coordinated effort between Hasbrouck Heights Board of Education and TruGreen is 

proving effective in quickly solving problems as they are encountered.  

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact the IPM Coordinator at the contact information 

below.  

 

IPM Coordinator: Dina Messery  

Telephone #: 201-393-8198  

Address: 379 Boulevard Hasbrouck Heights NJ, 07604 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Formoso 

TruGreen LP – Branch #5309 

Business Development Representative 

60 Owens Drive  

Wayne NJ 07470 

 

http://www.trugreencommercial.com/


 

 

 

 


